
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Classroom News 

Friday 2nd October 2020 

This week we have continued looking at ‘Funny 

Bones’ and have been giving our own opinions on 

our favourite parts of the story. 

We have also started our Phonics in class and we 

hope you find the sheets useful for your own 

reference. Please keep these at home so you can 

refer to them when you are writing with your child. As 

promised, I have also posted my Phonics Power 

Point on the website. Please look at this for lots of 

useful tips on helping your child with how to read and 

pronounce the sounds.   

In R.E we have been talking about how God created 

the world and have drawn pictures of our favourite 

creations God made.  

In Maths we have been working hard on matching and 

sorting objects into different groups. Try and see if we 

can match up all the pairs of socks from the washing 

this weekend! 

Website 
There are a number of links which you can use at home 

with your child on our school website. You can find 
these under the tab ‘Useful Links’. You can also access 
the ‘Home Worship’ area for songs and links to enjoy at 

home.  

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 23rd October- Finish 

for Half Term 

Tuesday 3rd November- 

School reopens 

 

.  

Wet Weather 
As the weather is colder and 

wetter now please take the time to 
practise, putting on and fastening 
coats, with your child. We always 
encourage the children to try and 
“have a go” first before helping 

them if needed. Children can wear 
wellies at wet playtimes and lunch 

so please send in wellies which 
can be kept in school at all times. 

Thank you to those who have 
already sent these in. 

 

 

 

Curriculum Award – Max for listening in class and trying to be a help to everyone in class. 

Christian Value Certificate for Friendship – Kareena for being a great friend all the time. 

Hand Sanitiser 

You do not need to send in any with your child as we have sanitiser available in school. If you do wish 

to send it in your child must be able to apply it themselves and it must be contain at least 70% alcohol. 

 

 

 

Please only come to school 

at 3.00 p.m to pick up your 

child from Reception to help 

with the flow of parents on 

the school path and ensure 

everyone’s safety.  

 


